Sent: 18 December 2018 14:20
To: Trewavas, Louise)|
Subject: Comments on revised HNCC planning changes

To whom it may concern - Your website is not clear on how to respond to the latest revisions
so I am writing directly to you.

Application 2018/5774/P HNCC

I recently reviewed on the Camden planning website the proposed changes to the HNCC
development. I would like to indicate that [ am supportive of this development and the
changes made to meet local concerns. I do hope it can now go ahead without further delay,
and especially in view of continuing cuts and economic downturn in the UK that risk putting
this project in jeopardy.

Yours
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